December 3, 2013

Mr. David Schertzing
2802 Forest River Dr.
Lansing, M| 48906

Dear David:

We would like to thank you for the beautiful job you did on our kitchen/family room remodel.
We are amazed at how much larger and open the area looks. We have had nothing but positive
comments from everyone who has seen the finished job. Also, the shelf you built under the
cabinets is a big hit with everyone who sees it.

Thank you for your suggestions to choose a dark countertop and to eliminate the upper
cabinets above the peninsula. Both suggestions made a big difference in the look of the kitchen
area.

We were also very impressed with your subcontractors. They all did a great job, and they were
friendly, professional, and neat. They all took great care to clean the work area at the end of

each visit.

It was a pleasure to cook our Thanksgiving dinner in such a beautiful space. Thank you again for
making it possible to actually enjoy cooking.

Sincerely,

John and Kathie Thomas



